VPS/M-1/2013

MESSAGE

[ am glad to know that the Central Vigilance Commission has decided
that the ‘Vigilance Awareness Week’ would be observed by all
organizations, from October 28, 2013 to November 2, 2013 on the theme

“Promotirg Good Governance-Positive Contribution of Vigitance”.

The “Vigilance Awareness Week’ is a commendable initiative as it
provides all government organizations and personne! an appropriate
occasion to recall and reaffirm their solemn duty and commitment to
providing an efficient, transparent and clean administration for the progress

and welfare of our citizens and the country.

[ extend my felicitations and best wishes to the Central Vigilance

Commission and everyone associated with the observance of the "Vigilance

s
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Awareness Week’ and wish them all success.

New Delhi
October 24, 2013



